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Enrichment Activities  

 

 

 

 

Day Enrichment Activity* 

Monday ∙Y11 GCSE Engineering T3 (CAB) 
∙Yu-Gi-Oh Club IC (CEH) 
∙Techies PA1 (NW) 
∙Carnegie Book Club ML8 (CJO) Week A  

∙Y12 National Diploma in Sport Revision 

(CHW) 
∙Illustr8 A3 (AH) 
∙Christian Union A4 (DJG) 
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Tuesday ∙Y9 Bronze DofE Award ML1 
∙P16 Product Design T2 (KRB) 
∙Y11 GCSE Engineering T3 (JOW) 
∙Singers Drama Theatre (JMD) 
∙LFC:TV ML1A (NB) 
∙KS4 Turbo Spanish & German E3 (MFL Team) 
∙GCSE Art A3 (GM) 
∙KS4 English Clinic ML9 (BMW) 
∙Y7/8/9 Foodie Fan Club T4 (KGH) Week A                           

∙KS3 Girls Club Sports Hall (LBA)  
∙KS4 Fitness Fitness Centre (WG/HJM)     
∙GCSE Intervention (HLG/NHA)           
∙Intervention for Computer Science IC6/IC7 

(SDC/KSA) 
∙Young Enterprise B3 (LPK) Week A 
∙Cambridge Nationals C/W & Revision IC5 

(RJE) 
  

Wednesday ∙Maths Mentoring M12 (Maths Team)                                        
∙GCSE Business Intervention (TAF) 
∙Y11 GCSE Engineering T3 (SO) 
∙Junior Dancers Dance Studio (CLC) 

∙Netball Multi-Games Court (NHA/HLG) 
∙GCSE Intervention (CHW) 
∙Silver DofE Award ML1 

Thursday  ∙Coding Club B6 (SDC/)          

∙Y9 Bronze DofE Award ML1 
∙KS3 Turbo English (SAH) 
∙Drama Group Drama Theatre (AW) 
∙Band & Beginner Band PA1 (JMD) 
∙MFL culture club/KS3 clinic E2 (MFL Team) 
∙Chess Club IC (PTB/HGM) 
∙Y7/8/9 Foodie Fan Club T4 (KGH) Week B 
∙GCSE Product Design T2 (KRB) 
∙Young Enterprise B3 (LPK) Week B 
∙KS5 Debating M11 (NED) 

∙Creative Writing Club ML7 (RSG) 

 

∙Girls’ Football Multi Games Court (LBA) 

∙GCSE Intervention (NHA/HLG) 

∙Cricket Sports Hall (CHW/LF) 

∙Y11 CGSE Product Design T1A (KJW) 
∙Y7/8 Geography NOW! H8 Week B 
∙World Challenge IC5 (RJE) Week B 
∙KS5 Maths Clinic M12 (JBT) 
∙Sign Language (AW)  
∙KS5 Maths Clinic M12 (JBT) 
∙Intervention for Computer Science IC7 

(KSA) 
 

Monday 27 March 2017 

Week 
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What Went Well 

International Women’s Day 
International Women’s Day was celebrated all over the world on the 8 March and is a global day 

praising the social, economic, cultural and political achievements of women. To commemorate the 

occasion in school we delivered gatherings discussing not only the reasons why International 

Women’s Day is celebrated but also the ideology of Feminism. The aim of the gathering was to 

provide an honest perspective of what feminism is to further the understanding of all year groups. 

We talked about real life examples of both male and female feminists, showed official statistics of 

inequalities in the work place, and explained for those who were inspired by our gathering, how to 

help the cause. We received positive feedback from not only students but teachers too showing 

that the gathering had been successful in communicating across the movement towards equality. 

To consolidate the gathering we also organised a panel event where three successful women from 

Derby came and spoke about their careers, challenges they’ve faced and what the future holds for 

them. Among the panellists were; Claire Tonks (Partner at Flint Bishop Solicitors), Bev Crighton 

(Senior Lecturer at Derby University) and Ndiark Mbodji (Head of Operations Engineering and 

Technology at Rolls Royce). The varied careers of the women gave a greater insight into the 

different forms of discrimination faced. One student was particularly encouraged by the talk and 

took a better understanding of how to deal with such issues whilst also feeling more driven to 

partake in a STEM career.  

Overall, the events of the week were effective in encouraging conversation and action towards the 

subjects surrounding International Women’s Day and we hope this will lead to more discussions, 

events and appreciation for this movement.  

Alena Sahota and Taya Evans (year 12) 
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History  
AMB - Year 9 visited Beth Shalom on the 20 and 21 March. A big thank you to all staff that either 

helped organise and staff this this along with those of you who stepped in to cover sessions. This 

was part of a joint focus in History and PRE – please feel free to talk to students about what they 

heard and saw. If students have access to the computers at tutor time it would be useful if they 

could be encouraged to look further into the Kindertransport. Their experiences could also be used 

to spark wider discussion in tutor bases possibly focusing on moral responsibility or on other 

examples of genocide and war, bringing in current events. 

 

AMB - Ryan Smith and Philip Hutchinson visited Auschwitz as part of the Lessons from Auschwitz 

programme and are currently looking at how to best share their experiences with groups of 

students within the College – most likely Year 8.  

 

Spelling Bee 
JRC – On the evening of 21 March, I took 3 students to the Routes into Languages MFL Spelling 

Bee Regional Final in Corby – Josh Meadows and Elena Dark for Spanish, and Alishba Amber for 

German. Kathrin Gahr, our German assistant, was on the judging panel for German too. 

All of them performed admirably well, with Elena coming 2nd in the Spanish and Alishba winning 

the German. They are both therefore through to the national final in Cambridge in July. Special 

kudos to Alishba, who only stepped in last week due to another student withdrawing. 

Our domination of this competition continues, as every year of the 7 it has been running, we have 

had at least one student in the national final. 

Thanks to all who supported with this in any way. 
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Standing Up Against Bullying 
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Upcoming Events 

Littleover Dazzlers FC 
JKK - Littleover Dazzlers are an under 9’s football team who hire out our multi-games on a 

Wednesday, Saturday and Friday. They love the facilities we have at the College and have asked 

me to include the following article in this weeks’ bulletin: 

Dave Huddleston from Rolls-Royce is setting out on an adventure in support of orphaned and 

destitute kids in the Nakuru region of Kenya. 

Derby County Community Trust (DCCT) has been supporting the schools in this region for the last 

seven years and the work they do is well recognised and greatly appreciated, but for Dave it's the 

first of what could be many trips. 

As well as building classrooms, improving the infrastructure of the schools and running sports 

classes the DCCT team also brings donations of clothes for the less well-off children. The majority 

of the children live in the local shanty towns and any handouts are always warmly received with 

love and gratitude. 

In support of this great cause, Littleover Dazzlers Football Club offered an amazing donation of 

football kits.  The kids in the teams have also been collecting up their old football boots that they’d 

grown out of and other kits to add to the collection. 

This is a wonderful gesture and will have an amazing effect on the children at the schools in Kenya 

– a massive thank you to the kids at Littleover Dazzlers.  Pictured here are one of the teams from 

the under 9 team at Landau Forte College with Dave Huddleston, along with coaches Craig 

Pearson and Darren Hardwick 

  

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

7 / 8 

Notifications 

History 
AMB - Year 11 historians are receiving weekly revision updates and ideas for revision from me – it 

would be very helpful if, as personal tutors, you could encourage these students to read these and 

make use of the suggested material.  

Creative Writing Club 
RSG - Creative Writing Club is back on every Thursday in ML9 from 3.30pm to 4.30pm. All year 

groups are welcome! 

Information Centre 
CEH - Our Yu-Gi-Oh leader, former student Andrew Chesterman, has formulated a tournament 

that will run until the end of Term 5.   Points are allocated for attending a session, playing a game, 

drawing, winning etc. and the points will be added up to find category winners and an overall 

winner.  There will be prizes for various achievements. 

This flexible point system means that students still have a chance even if they can’t attend every 

week, if they are beginners or if they sometimes lose a game – it’s not a problem!  So please 

encourage your tutees to come when they can on a Monday between 3.30pm and 4.30pm.  All 

abilities are welcome, with or without their own cards. 
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Events, Activities, Meetings & Gatherings 

Date Gatherings Time Event/Activity 

Monday 27  15:30 – 16:30 CPD Workshops 

Tuesday 28  ALL DAY Oxbridge Conference, Birmingham 

Wednesday 29  ALL DAY 
 
16:00 – 18:00 

UKMT Team Maths Challenge 
Regional Final 
Year 12 Parents Evening 

Thursday 30    

Friday 31    

Saturday 1    

Sunday 2    

 


